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July 20, 2019
Dear Parents of Athens & Harmony Students,

I hope that this finds you all having a wonderful summer! As the 2019-2020 academic year
approaches, we wanted to be sure that you had specific busing information to begin the year.

Throughout the academic year, the MCI bus will be picking students up at the Athens
Elementary School at approximately 7:00 a.m. This information has been communicated with
Cyr Bus Line. Should you like to arrange pick up directly at your home before the bus proceeds
to the elementary school in the morning, than this must be arranged through your sending
schools. Please communicate with them directly about this possibility.

The bus will leave our campus at 2:50 p.m. Athens & Harmony students should report directly to
the bus stop (in front of Weymouth Hall) at the end of the day. MCI has an adjusted Wednesday
schedule, with classes ending at 1:45 p.m. On Wednesday, students should report to the bus stop
directly following dismissal at 1:45 p.m.

The MCI bus follows our MCI schedule, not the Athens or Harmony schedule. There may be
days that MCI has school and Athens or Harmony do not, and the bus will transport students
between Athens Elementary and MCI. The first day that transportation will be provided for

Athens and Harmony students will be on Tuesday, August 27.

Please feel free to contact the Academic Office should you have any questions about the
information listed above. We look forward to seeing you in August!

Sincerely,

The Academic Office Staff



